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Dear Parents /Carers 

  

Start of Term Arrangements 

In accordance with the decision made by Welsh Government the school will not be open to pupils until 

Monday 18 January. Work will be provided and uploaded to TEAMS  for Masarnen, Afallen, Collen and 

Helygen classes; work will be uploaded to the school website for Bedwen, Onnen and Celynnen classes: 

Primary Homepage | Ysgol Bro Hyddgen 

  

From Wednesday 6 January to Friday 15 January the school will provide childcare for children whose 

parents are Key Workers (as defined by Welsh Government: Identifying children of critical workers: guidance 

| GOV.WALES) and are unable to make alternative arrangements within their extended household. Please 

note that this provision is there for workers who are on shift (day or night) during the next two weeks. For 

the sake of everyone's safety, you are kindly requested to respect these guidelines. 

  

The school will also be open to children who are recognised as vulnerable and/or are in receipt of free school 

meals; the canteen will provide hot food for all attendees. 

  

Please contact the school at the earliest opportunity to let us know if you will be requiring child care during 

the next two weeks. 

  

If you have difficulty accessing the web and TEAMS you can also contact the ICT department by posting a 

message on the ICT help-desk: ICT Support Page | Ysgol Bro Hyddgen  

If there is any problem with accessing the work provided, you should email the class teacher and ask for 

further guidance. The teachers are very eager to see your child succeed. Staff email addresses can be found 

on the school website: Contact Us | Ysgol Bro Hyddgen 

  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish you a better new 

year. 

  

 

Haf ap Robert 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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